T-17-04 DEALER EMAIL

BODY
Dear Polaris Slingshot Dealer,

Please review the following STOP SALE Safety Bulletin that was posted on Friday 06/16/17 for 2015-2017 Slingshot
models.

= Safety Bulletin T-17-04

No Training is required for this bulletin. In addition to reviewing the Safety Bulletin, please review the Dealer FAQs
which may answer any questions you may have.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,
Polaris Service



